
 
 

LEGISLATIVE HEARING NOTICE 
 

GOVERNMENT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (GOC) 
 

Sen. Craig V. Hickman, Senate Chair 
Rep. Anne-Marie Mastraccio, House Chair 

 
 
The GOC is inviting public comment on the Report released by the Legislature’s Office of Program 
Evaluation and Government Accountability (OPEGA) titled: 

 
Maine Veterans’ Homes: Select Financial Operations 

 
The Report can be found at: https://legislature.maine.gov/doc/11696 or by calling (207) 287-1901. 
 
The meeting is APRIL 11, 2025, at 9:30am but the Committee will be hearing public testimony at 10:00 
a.m. that day on the Report.  Those testifying in person should bring 20 printed copies of their comments for 
distribution to the Committee.  Those who wish to just submit testimony should send their comments to the 
email:  GOC@legislature.maine.gov or mail their comments to: 
 

82 State House Station 
Room 104, First Floor, Cross Office Building 

Augusta, ME  04333-0082 
 
All meeting agendas are posted on the GOC’s webpage at http://legislature.maine.gov/opega/goc-meetings. If 
you have questions regarding the public comment period, the contact information is: 
 

Telephone:  (207) 287-1901 
TTY:  (207) 287-6826 
FAX:  (207) 287-1906 
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